Att. 90

From: Brian Eng <brian@opuscg.com=

To: "JF@pertlandmaine.gov" <JF@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 12111/2013 2:52 PM

Subject: Munjoy Heights

Dear Ms. Fraser,

I'm writing in enthusiastic support of the Munjoy Heights project. It is a stunning example of the type of
infill project that will immensely enhance our urban ecology.

Best regards,

Brian Eng
Storer Street resident

Brian Eng
413-262-2610

Sent from my iPhone
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